
 

 
 

 

 

UNITYPOINT HEALTH - MERITER LABORATORIES 

TEST ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

 

Hepatitis B Virus Surface Antigen, Confirmation 

 

9/20/2024 

-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Hepatitis B Virus Surface Antigen, Confirmation by reflex testing currently performed at Meriter 

Laboratories will be discontinued effective Tuesday October 1, 2024 and will be performed as a 

send out test thereon out.  

 

 

Test 

Hepatitis B Virus Surface Antigen, 

Confirmation 

 

Performing Lab 

ARUP Laboratories 

Performed 

Sunday - Saturday 

TAT 

1-3 Days 

CPT 
87341 

 

 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

If you have any questions, please call the UnityPoint Health - Meriter Laboratories Client 

Services Department at 608-417-6529 or 1-800-236-0465. 


